
Subject: Change of Entrance and Exit for the PFA Monster Mash Disco

Dear Parent/Carer

Please find below changes made to the entrances and exits to our Monster Mash Disco after school this evening.

There will be signs on the doors with the year groups on, all the above classrooms lead out onto the pathway adjacent to the 
school field.

Reception children - usual doors
Year 1 - Miss Robinson's classroom
Year 2 - Miss Simmonds' room
Year 3 - Mrs Petch's room
Year 4 - Mrs Holmes' (Dunwell) room
Year 5 - Miss Petch's room
Year 6 - Mrs Holmes' (Dunwell) room

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us pfa@hessleacademy.com

Kind regards
The PFA Team
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